



# THE HAWK HUB

# Happy New Year



# **AWARDS SOCIAL**

On December 21st we had an opportunity to celebrate our wonderful students who achieved excellency throughout MP1. We had a wonderful time interacting with our students and their parents, and would like to greatly thank the teachers who attended. Thank you to ALL of the teachers for helping these students grow and achieve, they would not be able to do it without you!



## **XELLO**

Thank you SO much for helping us roll out a very successful Xello startup. At this time, we have 75% of our students with active accounts, which is amazing! We will continue to work with you throughout the school year to further explore the site and show why it is such a beneficial tool for our students.

# **Important Club Information**

### **Peer Tutoring**

• Teacher: Ms. Papocchia

• Location: Media Center

• Time: 3:35-4:30 PM

Date: Thursday's ONLY

#### **Homework Club**

• Teachers: Mrs. Indyck & Mrs. Onigbogi

Location: Room 224Time: 3:35 - 4:30 PM

Date: Tuesday's, Wednesday's, and

Thursday's

# LOOKING AHEAD

Throughout the month, Counselors will be having 1–1 meetings with students who are in danger of failing one or more classes for MP2. We will assess their needs, set goals, and connect them to school resources, such as the Peer Tutoring Club and the Homework Club, for academic assistance. Information for these clubs can be found to the left of this text.

# **STUDENT ELECTIVES**

Throughout the month we will be assigning electives to students for the second half of the year (S2). This is for students who are not currently enrolled in a full-year elective course. When MP3 begins, students will have a 2-3 day window to change the elective they have, if possible. After that, barring directive and/or specific circumstances, students will remain in their newly assigned elective until the end of the school year.





The School Counseling Team